
Memorandum 
To: Board of Selectmen 

From: Town Manager 

CC: Kelly O’Connor 
 
Billboard Request 

December 11, 2024 

The attached zoning petition is relative to the last billboard agreement between the 
Board and Mr. John and Mr. Greene. At this point the Select Board must refer this 
petition to the Planning Board, who would conduct the required public hearing and 
issue a recommendation. There remains a possibility that the Planning Board may 
choose to amend this petition and move forward outside the scope of a petitioned 
change, but that is a determination for the Planning Board to make.  

Town of  Seabrook

99 LAFAYETTE ROAD 
T 603-474-3252 


	Memorandum

